
Dear   
 
Nancy Nan,  Editorial Office, Science Editor 

 
The revised manuscript: “Treatment of peri-anal fistula in Crohn’s disease”  by  

 Sica GS., Di Carlo S., Tema G., Montagnese F., Del Vecchio Blanco G., Fiaschetti V., Maggi G., 

Biancone L.  ESP N° 9440 has been fully revised for English polishing and has  

reached a standard “A” according to WJG editorial advise. It is therefore ready for publication. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 


